
CIN: L51102TZ1982PLC029253 
< S Regd Office: Shop No 3, 1st Floor, Adhi Vinayaga Complex, 
ij No 3 Bus stand, Gopalsamy Temple Street, Ganapathy, 

Coimbatore, Tamil Nadu, India-641006 
Email: investor@jmifintechitd.com 
Mob:7395922291/92 

— Fintech Ltd. 
(Formerly known as Meenakshi Enterprises Limited) 
A NBFC listed at Bombay Stock Exchange 

Date: 28.12.2024 

To 

Department of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited 

22nd Floor,PhirozeleeleeBhoy Towers 

Dalal $treet, Mumbai — 400 001 

Scrip Code: BSE: 538834 

Sub: Trading approval of 4,00,000 Equity shares of Rs.10/- each issued at a premium of 
Rs.15/- to promoters and Non-promoters on a preferential Basis.[ 

Ref: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation, 2015 

Pursuant to SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation, 2015 (Listing 
Regulation we wish to inform you that in terms of Regulation 30 and other applicable provisions 
of Listing Regulation the company has received Trading approval from the exchange for the 
issue of 4,00,000 Equity shares to promoters and Non-promoters on a preferential basis. The 
approval Letter has been attached. 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

For JMJ FINTECH LIMITED 

VIDYA DAMODARAN 

COMPANY SECRETARY AND COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
M.NO: A69509



BSE> 

LOD / PREF / SV / 548/ 2024-2025 " E- Letter" Friday, December 27, 2024 

The Company Secretary 

JMIJ Fintech Limited 

Portion No. F, Door No. 24, 2nd Floor, 

Venkata Maistry Street, Mannady, 

Chennai, Tamil Nadu, 600001 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Re: Trading of 4,00,000 Equity Shares of Rs. 10/- each to be issued at a premium of Rs. 15/- bearing 

distinctive numbers from 12400001 to 12800000 issued to Promoter and Non Promoter on a 

preferential basis . 

We acknowledge with thanks the receipt of your application and subsequent submissions and have 

pleasure in advising that effective from Monday, December 30, 2024 the above-mentioned securities 

are listed on the Exchange. 

Please refer to our Notice No. 20241227-42 dated December 27, 2024 available on our website 

issued in this behalf to the Trading Members of the Exchange, for your information, the contents of 

which may please be checked and confirmed to the Exchange. 

Yours faithfully, 

SD/- 
Sabah Vaze 

Senior Manager 

BSE Limited (Formorly Bombay Slock Exchange Lid.) 
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